
 
 
 

Charles A. Harnick 
Integrity Commissioner by Delegation 

Town of Pelham 
Integrity@adr.ca 

 
May 7, 2021 
 
Sent by Email to: 
 
Ms. Holly Willford  
Acting Town Clerk 
HWillford@pelham.ca 
 
Re:  IC-12628-0221 
 
Dear Ms. Willford: 
 
I wish to advise that I have now completed my review of this Complaint and have 
determined that there are insufficient grounds for an investigation. Even if sufficient 
grounds did exist, the relief the complainant was seeking is not within the jurisdiction 
of the Integrity Commissioner to process. 
 
The Complaint was accordingly dismissed and the Complainant was advised to that 
effect and provided with the reasons for such decision.   
 
The matter is now concluded and should remain confidential.   
 
Yours very truly, 
 

 
Charles A. Harnick 
Integrity Commissioner by delegation from Integrity Commissioner McDermott  
Town of Pelham  


